
Board Report 
Jim Seward, Director of Technology

July 2024

Summer Projects
We continue to make progress on getting all devices ready for staff and
students. Grandview staff will be getting new laptops for next school year.
BMHS received new devices last year.

Construction
We continue to support the construction project with moving technologies. We
are waiting for construction to finish so that we can finish setting up the
classrooms for the new school year.

Summer Work
The extremely busy time of year continues to roll on. We are working on

various projects to get our district ready for the next school year!


